Call to Order:

Public Discussion:

Approval of Minutes:

Payroll & Bills:

Discussion:

Adjournment:

MOUNT PLEASANT TOWNSHIP
Board of Supervisors
Meeting Minutes
January 2, 2024

Chairman Gary Farner called the regular monthly meeting of the Board of
Supervisors to order at 5:23 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

None

The minutes from the December 20, 2023 Supervisor’'s Meeting were presented.
A motion was made by Shane Maga to approve these minutes, second by Gary
Farner, M/C.

A motion was made by Shane Maga, second by Gary Farner to authorize/ratify
the payment of bills and payroll for the month of January 2024, M/C.

Chief Tharp turned in all year end reports and Tom presented the Solicitor’s
Report. Matt explained about the drains in the garage floor at the police station
and it appears that they have been clogged for quite some time. Matt
suggested that possibly the repair bill be split between the township and fire
department. Shane instructed Darla to send to the fire department for them to
pay in full since they are the landlords.

Shane informed the Board that McDonald Boro has suggested that each of the 4
municipalities contribute $250 each for a scholarship to be presented on Ranger
Day as a $1,000 Scholarship as an honor to the Rangers Football Team making
the final state playoffs. This will be approved after we are notified of the setup
for this.

Shane Maga moved to adjourn the meeting with no further business to discuss
at 5:35 p.m., second by Gary Farner, M/C.

NEXT MEETING IS FEBRUARY 28, 2024 AT 7 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Darla Protch

Township Secretary/Manager



